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| am opposed to this proposal to substantially move to a fixed cost pricing model as it fails to consider the social and
environmental (energy conservation) costs, is inconsistent with wider energy conservation and climate change public
policy goals and denies consumer choice for innovative alternatives to better match demand to network capacity. It
is a blunt 'one size fits all' policy response that is likely to have unintended social and energy conservation
consequences.

Thanks for the opportunity to submit.

Phil Hunnisett





